
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1911 

 

16 July 2018 

 

Mr  

RTE Investigations Unit 

Donnybrook 

Dublin 4 

 

Email: @rte.ie 

 

Dear Mr  

 

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request Waste collection 

monitoring 

 

I refer to your EIR request as above and respond as follows: 

 

Request: 

1. The details of any instruction, circular, warning letter or the like which has 

issued from the Council to builders and or commercial premises requesting 

that they not use the services of a company called "Davey Skip Hire" or "Davey 

Transport".   

Response: None  

2. Any report, inspection, prosecution or enforcement proceedings that have 

been taken by or which have involved the Council and which relate to the 

activities of the above businesses. 

Response: None  

3. The details of any sums the Council has paid to Davey Skip Hire and/or Davey 

Transport Ltd for the provision of waste services.  

Response: None  

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

 



 

 

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head of Environment 
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